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March 16, 2020 
 

 

Coronavirus Update 
 

 

Dear Valued Customer 

 

As concerns about the impact of the coronavirus (COVID-19) continue to escalate 

throughout Australia and around the world, we want to inform you of the steps 

Steritech are taking to respond to this situation.   

 

As always, the safety of our customers and employees is at the forefront of our minds 

and planning. We are carefully monitoring updates from the World Health 

Organisation (WHO) and local health departments and have developed contingency 

plans to continue providing our current services. 

 

As we continue to navigate this unusual and unprecedented situation, we thank you 

for your business.  

 

If you have any additional questions, please contact us on (03) 8726 5566. 

 

 

 
Yours sincerely, 
Steritech Pty Ltd 
 
 

 
 
Murray Lynch 
Chief Executive Officer 
 


